Evaluation Committee Report 3/10/2017
The evaluation committee met on March 10, 2017.  The committee is awaiting an answer in regards to a verbiage clarification on the advising policy on 20 “different” students each semester.  
The committee reviewed a draft of Faculty Evaluation Instructions Pat Anderson has been working on.  It is very similar to the instructions for the Administrative Faculty Evaluation.  Pat and Staci Warnert are making some corrections and/or clarifications to the instructions for the committee to review at our next meeting.  The next meeting is Friday, April 14 at 8:00 AM.
The committee reviewed the Tenure and Mentor Faculty Observation Form.  Brandy Nielsen had used the Part Time Instructor Observation Form as a template.  The committee determines their needed some changes to the form.  Brandy is working on those and will email the committee for another review.

The committee continues to look at the possibility of using a different student evaluation form for courses taught at Great Basin College. 

Janie Moore will speak with Cathy Fulkerson in regards to the Administrator’s survey. This evaluation survey is for Deans, Vice-Presidents and the President.  Janie will ask about the results for clarification as there may be concerns about the anonymity of the survey.
